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Sporting Schools Lawn Bowls Excursion – Term 3 

Friday, September 9, 2022 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 

This term, students in Years 2-6 will be participating in Lawn Bowls lessons, as part of our Sporting Schools program 
and grant funding, with support from the Merimbula Dolphins Lawn Bowls Team and Club Sapphire. As part of this 
free program, students will walk to Club Sapphire on the dates listed below, to participate in a lawn bowls session 
on the bowling greens. Classes will have alternate lunch times on their day, before leaving or when they return to 
school. 
 

Students will need to wear full school uniform, suitable walking shoes, and have a bottle of water to take. 
Asthma/EpiPen medication will also need to be taken to the excursion where required.  
 

Students will be walking to Club Sapphire to arrive on time for their scheduled session as below:  
Wednesday, 14/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 3 - 3C and 3M 

Friday, 16/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 6 - 6M and 6U 
Friday, 16/9: 12pm - 2pm: Year 2 - 2C and 2S and Family Class Students* 

Friday, 23/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 4 - 4F and 4D 
Friday, 23/9: 12pm - 2pm: Year 5 - 5D and 5K 

Stage 2 and 3 family class students can attend with their home class so they do not miss Elective Sport. 
 

Whilst the bowling green is undercover, students should bring a rain coat/umbrella in the event of light rain. The 
event will be postponed until Term 3 (with a new note coming out) if the rain is heavy. Changes to dates will be 
announced via Class Dojo and Facebook.  
 

Please return your child’s permission note by Tuesday, September 13 (next week). Children without permission 
notes will not be able to walk to Club Sapphire. This program is funded by a Sporting Schools grant.  
 

Kind Regards,  
Michelle Huddleston - Principal  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Sporting Schools Lawn Bowls Excursion - Permission to Walk 

Please return by Tuesday, September 13, 2022 
 

Dear Mrs Huddleston, 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________________________of class _______ to walk 
to/from Club Sapphire to participate in the Lawn Bowls Sporting Schools Program on their designated class/grade 
date and time (Wednesday, 14/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 3; Friday, 16/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 6; Friday, 16/9: 12pm - 
2pm: Year 2 and Family Class Students; Friday, 23/9: 10am - 12pm: Year 4; Friday, 23/9: 12pm - 2pm: Year 5). 
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 
Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept 
that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I 
confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW 
Health orders. 
 

My child has the following allergies/medical conditions: _______________________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Caregiver Name: ____________________________ Signed: ___________________  Date: _____________  
 


